
 

Headteacher Update  

Dear Parents/Carers 

What a lot of smiling children! As you can see from these photos, 

we have had some fabulous playtimes this week  

Since half term, we have been talking to our children about their 

playtime experiences and gathering their ideas about what we 

can do to ensure playtimes are full of fun and laughter. Our      

Playground Charter; Be Safe, Be Happy, Be Healthy has been   

introduced in assembly and both staff and children have been 

really excited about making their wonderful ideas a reality. New 

activities will be on offer for the children over the next few weeks 

and our Pupil Council will also be given a small monthly budget 

to increase what's available for their friends on the playground. 

After just 2 weeks, we have seen calmer children returning to 

their learning after lunch and had much fewer incidents             

requiring adult attention during the lunchtime period. Feedback 

from the children has been really positive and so many 

children have been keen to say 'Thank You'  for the hard 

work the staff have put in to try and make playtimes fun 

for all. 

 

April                                              

11-22nd Easter Holidays               

May 

2nd Bank Holiday 

30th May-3rd June Half Term 

Diary Dates 

We will be supporting World Down Syndrome Day on Monday 21st March by asking 

pupils to ‘Rock their Socks’ by wearing  colourful and crazy socks for school.  

Debbie Cousins 



Stars of the Week  

Swan Kyron for being a kind member of Team Swan who always looks after his friends and takes care 

of our areas. Well done!  
Robin Supreet for making an amazing start to Team Robins, where she has made lots of friends and 
created some fantastic games  

Toucan  Alexis-Mae for being a super member of Team Toucan and always helping her friends when 

they need it.  
Parrot Lizzie for using scientific vocabulary in her writing 

Woodpecker Rupert for his super effort in his writing and creating a fantastic introduction  
Puffin Isla-Rose, I could give Isla this certificate every week. She is a lovely, kind and hard working 
member of Team Puffin who always makes sure everyone is involved both in and out of lessons.   
Albatross Preston for an amazing attitude to learning in maths and literacy 

Razorbill Isaac for his confidence and enthusiam working towards the production and some beautiful 

singing  

Osprey Ella for fantastic attitude and effort in all her work, making those around her smile and being 
a great example in Team Osprey   

Eagle Alexa for consistent hard work and effort in all lessons 

Hawk Kaiden for making great progress in maths and for consistently contributing some  

amazing ideas during reading circles 

Falcon Emily for fantastic effort in literacy - your ideas for writing and contributions in reading have 

been brilliant, well done!  
 

Wellbeing Award 

George for showing kindness and empathy to a friend when he got hurt  
Mrs Cousins Headteachers Award    

Amelia for your beautiful manners! It's wonderful that you always have a smile for me and                   

I really appreciated your thank you!    

18th March 2022 

  

Could we please remind you that adults and children must not ride scooters or 
bikes within the school site, this includes playgrounds and footpaths. Please        
dismount before coming through the school gates. 
We would also like to remind you that dogs are not permitted anywhere on the 

school site at any time. We thank you for your support in these safety concerns. 

Thank you to everyone for your kind donations to Red Nose Day, so far we have raised £123.18. The children have had 

lots of fun sporting their crazy hair and hats! Thank you 


